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New Providers Join Oneida Comprehensive Health Division

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 24, 2024

Two new providers have joined Oneida Comprehensive Health Division (OCHD): Jairica
Christjohn and Katherine Farley.

Jairica Christjohn, DPT, PT, has joined the Therapy team and works in the outpatient setting at
the Anna John Resident Centered Care Community (AJRCCC). In her role as a physical therapist,
she provides education and care to a variety of clients. Christjohn is an Oneida Higher Education
scholarship graduate and holds a Doctor of Physical Therapy degree from the University of
North Dakota in Grand Forks.

Katherine Farley, APNP, has joined the Medical Clinic team as a nurse practitioner seeing
patients of all ages. She holds a Bachelor of Science in Nursing and a Doctor of Nursing Practice
Degree from the University of Wisconsin-Oshkosh. She is certified through the American College
of Lifestyle Medicine.

“Our team is focused on improving access to care for community members,” explained Oneida
Comprehensive Health Division Director of Operations Debra Danforth. “One of the ways we
accomplish this, as demand for services grows over time, is by expanding the number of high-
quality, patient-focused providers we have on our team. We’re extremely pleased to introduce
Jairica and Katherine to the Oneida community. Their contributions will help improve the health
and quality of life for many.”

Learn more about the Oneida Comprehensive Health Division at oneida-
nsn.gov/resources/health and follow them on Facebook at
www.facebook.com/OneidaNation.Health.
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Oneida Comprehensive Health Division (OCHD) provides a wide range of health care services
for members of the Oneida Nation, their descendants and surrounding Tribes. Our team of
professional health care providers believes in a holistic and culturally sensitive approach to care.
We offer medical, dental and optical care in addition to community health, behavioral health,
pharmacy, nutrition and health promotion/disease prevention services.
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